APRIL 2022 NEWSLETTER







Pro Shop 360-457-6501 Club House 360-457-7348 824 S. Lindberg Rd., Port Angeles, WA 98362



Pro Shop News Mark Morrow, Assistant Golf Professional PGC

Hello PGC players! Spring is here!

First, a bit of review from last month. USGA Handicap posting season began 3/1/22. I want to remind players to continue posting your scores, even if they are 9 hole scores. So, merchants rounds should be posted when that league starts.

Our season long shop games have begun and they have been a nice new element to our regular shop games. I want to remind players to stop into the Pro Shop before your round to determine if you need to submit more scorecards and see where you are on the leaderboard! Shout out to Rick Hoover who declared for his first PGC Cup round here in the Pro Shop on 3/22/22 and during that round he made a hole-in-1 on #14! Congrats Rick! I also want to acknowledge Jim Root's hole-in-one from 2/9/22! Congrats Jim!

Our Men's Club Opening Day Scramble (4-person) will be held on Sunday, 4/3/22 with a 8:30 am Shotgun. I will post the winners in the next newsletter! Enjoy the round! The Masters Golf Tournament is 4/7/22-4/10/22. Keep your eyes open for a pick 'em league.

Now, here are the next upcoming golf events at PGC that are open for signups:

- + Merchants League beginning Wednesday, 4/20/22 It should be another fun season of Merchants League here at PGC! Get your sign up forms in by 4/10/22 so we can start building the tee sheet. I emailed all of membership, merchant players from 2021, as well as the team captains directly. Players can play either Wednesday or Sunday this year for their weekly merchant round of golf. Call us if you need more info!
- + Wilder Baseball Golf Fundraiser Saturday, 4/30/22, 10am shotgun 4-person scramble; players/teams do not need a handicap to enter; \$110 per player (\$440 per team) includes various competitions during the day, make a hole -in-one on #17 and Win a New Car!, other raffles and prizes included too! Call Zac Moore 360-461-2342 or stop into the Pro Shop to sign up.
 - + 5/6/22 Horseraces begin! 5:30pm, every other Friday
- +60th Spring Shotgun Invitational 5/28/22 & 5/29/22 Two-person shamble, 6 drive minimum; anyone with a handicap is invited; \$260 per team (\$130 per player), 72 team limit Note, the information about these events was emailed out and we have all the sign up forms ready in the Pro Shop. If you need to update your email account so that you receive these updates, let us know. Thanks for the business and participating in our events!

Thanks, Mark Morrow & the Pro Shop Team

From the President

Deborah Jacobs

The Board of Directors recently approved a Handicap Flag Policy for members and guests needing a Handicap Flag on their cart.

For those of you who are currently using a Handicap Flag please contact Laurie to complete the registration form for our records. Flags are available upon request or you may feel free to purchase your own. Registration forms and flags for members and guests will be available at the Pro Shop. This registration will help bring awareness as to the use of carts with flags, keep everyone safe, and help maintain our course condition.

Please take a moment to check out our updated website at https://golfinportangeles.com. Updating our website has been an ongoing project, "Thank You" to everyone who has volunteered their time and effort to this project, and to Roxy, our Webmaster for staying on top of it for us, you've all done a great job!

Happy Spring! Deborah

CLUBHOUSE NEWS

Rena Parish

We are vey excited that our calendar is filling up fast for summer events here at the clubhouse! If you are planning on scheduling an event, call or email Rena before we are booked solid for the season. pgcrenaparish@gmail.com

We have had requests for Sunday breakfast to return and longer hours on Sunday so we are starting our summer hours on April 1. So come join us for Sunday breakfast.

We hope to see more of our members in and around the clubhouse as the weather is improving

Thankyou Rena Parish and Staff

and we are restriction free.



MEMBERSHIP REPORT 3/15/2022

Applications:		
Steven Lauderback	Single Jr	1/27/2022
Joe Luce	Single Assoc	3/3/2022
Matt Murray	Single Assoc	3/5/2022
Richard Hanson	Single Assoc	3/11/2022
Resignations:		
Gene Middleton	Single Certif	2/28/2022
Timothy Berns	Single Certif	2/28/2022
Benjamin Rodocker	Single Assoc	2/28/2022
Membership Totals		
Certificate	123	
Associate	10	
Junior	11	
TOTAL	144	

Ladies Golf

The PGC Ladies club will meet on April 27 for the annual opening day luncheon and golf scramble. April Tee times at 0930.

April 6, Medal Play, Apr 13, 3-3-3-, Apr 20, Front Field Shots/Back Putts.

Watch for more info on the luncheon via email and we hope to see you on the course!! Looking forward to our Snowbirds return!

sign up now!

PENINSULA GOLF CLUB PRESENTS THE 60TH SPRING SHOTGUN INVI-TATIONAL MAY 28 & 29, 2022

See Pro Shop for sign up!

ADMINISTRATOR NEWS Laurie McDonald

The board finalized a handicap flag procedure so I will be reaching out to those members who have flags on their carts. If you don't hear from me and you have a flag, please reach out to me, it's a very simple process.

As always if you have a new mailing, email address or contact phone number please help me keep our records up to date. Also please come see me if you want a chart shed, locker or have any changes to your membership. I am here on Tuesday and Thursday between 8:30 and 3:00 pm.

Thanks, Laurie



Round up your Merchant League team and get ready for kick-off April 20



Gary McLaughlin

What is the Ruling?

What Is the Ruling? You believe your ball at rest interferes with another player's next shot. You mark the ball and lift it. Is that okay?

The "guys" all hooked up to technology:

Photo: Laurie McDonald



April 2022



Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
					1	2
3 Opening Day Scramble 8:30 am ShotGun	4 Clubhouse Closed	5	6 Ladies Club	7 Men's Club	8	9
10	11 Clubhouse Closed	12	13Ladies Club	14 Men's Club	15	16
17	18 Clubhouse Closed	19 Board Mtg Committees at 4 p.m. Board at 5 pm Members wel- come	20 Merchant League Start Ladies Club	21 Men's Club	22	23
24	25 Clubhouse Closed	26	27 Ladies Club Opening day Scramble & Luncheon	28 Men's Club	29	30 Wilder Baseball Fund Raiser Tourn. 10 am Shotgun

Clubhouse Hours Apr 1-Apr 30, 2022

Monday Closed

Tuesday 0630 am to 5:00 pm
Wednesday 11:00 am to 5:00 pm
Thursday 0630 am to 7:00 pm
Friday 11:00 am to 5:00 pm
Saturday 0630 am to 5:00 pm
Sunday 0630 am to 5:00 pm

Newsletter Editor—Sandy Granger rsgranger50@hotmail.com



Assistant Golf Professional, Mark Morrow, 360-681-6773

Administrator Laurie McDonald 360-452-6856 pgclauriemcdonald@gmail.com

Clubhouse 360-457-7348 *Call Rena Parish to book your Party or Special Event pgcrenaparish@gmail.com

Superintendent Tory Clayton 360-457-6508